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5 September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Welcome to the new academic year.   

 

This year we will be changing our Parents Evening meetings to provide more time to discuss your 

child’s academic progress with a wider range of teachers.  Parents evening will now be an Academic 

Review Day which will run from 8.00am to 5.00pm.  Parents will be able to book 10 minute 

appointments with all subject teachers through School Cloud as they have done in the past however, 

these meetings will be in school and not virtual. 

 

On the day only the students from the appropriate year group will be in school with their parents for 

meetings.  All other students will work at home on Google Classroom that day.  In certain cases 

students from that year may be asked to stay in school to complete or catch up on any outstanding 

work.   

 

The dates for Academic Review days for this year are: 

 

Year 11 Tuesday 11 October  

Year 9 Monday 23 January 

Year 10 Thursday 23 March 

Year 7 Friday 26 May 

Year 8 Thursday 13 July 

 

In addition to these events, there will also be a Year 7 virtual Meet the Tutor evening on Monday 17 

October and a Year 9 Preferences Evening on Monday 20 February.  More information will be shared 

about these nearer the time. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Tutor. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Orsborne 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

